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2nd February 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
This half term is flying by - we are trying 
desperately to cram all our 'normal' activities 
into a very short half-term so it's all very 
'whirlwindy' at the moment! 
 
As promised I said I would share some photos 
from the GCSE trip to Birmingham's Police 
Museum. They had a great time ... and it was 
educational too, bonus!! Thanks to Miss 
Wilkes for arranging it and the staff for 
accompanying.... it was definitely a quieter 
school on Wednesday! 

We have received some information regarding a new 
app called ‘MYLOL’ that pupils might be tempted to 
access, where there are safeguarding concerns. We have 
put the information on our website and I've included the 
leaflet here too, to raise awareness. If you feel you need 
additional support regarding keeping your child safe 
online, please do get in touch with either Mrs Powers or 
Mr Downey who can advise, point you in the right 
direction or even arrange a parent information session.  
 
Finally, we have been working on updating our website 
and ensuring it is a bit easier to navigate. If it's been a 
while since you last looked, give it a go - it covers all 
kinds of information, including our weekly newsletters, 
photo gallery, curriculum information and an overview 
of our different provisions (Albright Academy - main site, 
Albright Plus - West Brom, and Albright Post 16). If you 

want to provide any feedback please feel free - always happy to have your 
input from a parent perspective! 
 
Have yourselves a wonderful weekend - one more week to go!!!!! 
Mrs Hazelwood 


